
Downtown Revitalization Committee 
Minutes 

August 11, 2016 
 
The Downtown Revitalization Committee (DRC) met on Thursday, August 11, 2016, at 6:12 p.m. at city 
hall. Present were committee members: Jill Schindler, Mary Lynn Kiviko, Linda Wyeth and Don Wyeth. 
Absent were Carol Devine and Kelly Knight and Steve Ristola. 
Others present: Tim Swiggum, Drew Potocnik, Carey Hargot, Abby Pippin and Kevin Wyeth. 
Minutes: 
A D. Wyeth/Kiviko motion to approve the minutes from 7/7/16 passed unanimously. 
Financial Report 
A balance of $2,990.50 was reported. Board members questioned if there was carryover from last year. 
The report only reported items from this year. A L. Wyeth/Schindler motion and second to approve the 
financial report passed unanimously.  
Farmers Market 
Nothing new to report. The market seems to be going pretty well. 
Community Garden 
Raspberry bed did get planted. Tim called the three gardeners that have neglected their weeding, only 
one has responded and cleaned theirs up. Next year the two should be opened up to new gardeners. 
Main Street Car Show and Burnout Contest 
Great response from our sponsors. Steve Janda deserves great thanks for his generous donation of $1200. 
Still need more donations for goody bags. Tim will get the P.A. system from Lyle Roe. Abby will help with 
the snow fence. Carol is handling the vendors since Shannon has moved out of town. Jill and Drew will 
work on the goody bags, chain for burnout contest, registration forms, etc. Tim has called Mark 
Renderman to line up the O-W-C Fire Department volunteers, called Brian Bredlau for the tow truck, 
ordered trophies from Mark Meyer and called Tim Peterson about filming with his drone. Tim will handle 
the food and beverage orders as well. Tim will work on getting a trailer for the band also.  A Don 
Wyeth/Kiviko motion/second to reimburse Drew Potocnik $60.00 for fuel expenses passed unanimously. 
Autumnfest 
We need to get the bands booked for the day. We will need to tie things together at our September 
meeting so we can get our fliers done. Carol is working on vendors. 
Curb Appeal Contest 
Nothing new to report at this time. 
New business: 
There will be a street dance on September 17th. It will be on 5th Street on the north side of Pippins. Abby 
has five bands booked and is working on sponsors for the rest. This will be handled by Pippins Pub and 
Grub and we will not need to serve food or do anything. 
Car Show Committee will meet on August 18th , 2016 at 4pm at city hall to work on setting up the fence 
and barricades. 
Next meeting will be held on September 1st , 6pm at city hall. 
Adjourn 
A D. Wyeth/Kiviko motion and subsequent vote approved adjournment at 7:16 pm. 
 
Submitted by 
Tim Swiggum 


